

JOHN GLENN OHIO

June 18, 2004

Alan J. Weiss, President Marine Helicopter Squadron 361 Veterans Association, Inc. P.O. Box 429 Cutchogue, NY 11935

Dear Mr. Weiss:

I recently learned about the efforts you and your organization are making to restore the Sikorsky UH34D. The UH34D played a significant role in war and peace – from combat in Vietnam to lifesaving and space recovery.

Giving a second life to that particular helicopter for purposes of education and inspiration to our young people is indeed a worthy purpose.

Congratulations to all those working on this worthwhile project.

Best regards.

(Bestregards-

Sincerely,

John Glenn